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Have You Heard Us?

We are Tendring Talking Times and we produce a weekly audio recording of local
news and other items of interest. We are looking for new listeners who are visuglly
impaired or who have some temporary or permanent disability which makes reading
a strain.

If you know someone who fits into one of the above categories yet does not have‘a
subscription with ourselves then please see the contact details below and get in
touch, provided you have that person's agreement.

This recording comes out each week via the Royal Mail and should arrive on a
Saturday moming. This comes in the form of a memory stick that can either be
played on a computer, laptop or even a tablet. However, the listener does not need
to own one of these devices as we will lend the listener a playback device, free of
charge, and demonstrate how the listener can use it.

The memory sticks are then returned in the wallet that it arrives in at no cost to the
listener under the Royal Mail's concession for “Articles for the Blind”. The wallet is
then reused on another occasion.

If, for some reason, the listener does not wish to listen to a particular article, the
listener can simply fast forward to the next article or rewind to listen again. The
listener can stop their free subscription at any time simply by contacting us.

Tendring Talking Times is produced by the Tendring Talking Newspaper Association
which is a registered charity established in 1976. We are members of the Talking
Newspaper Federation which supports and represents the work of all local UK
Talking News organisations.

You can contact us

by e-mail on: ,
tendringtalkingtimes1976@gmail.com; ’ r'

By post to:
Tendring Talking Times, 29 Church Road,

Clacton on Sea, CO15 6AS

By leaving a Voicemail on: 01255 422307




